TH;\“-’>ND “Precision Halalization in the Bioeconomy Era”

ASSEMBLY 2018 14 - 16 December 2018 at Bangkok International Trade & Exhibition Center (BITEC), Thailand
Ref. THA2018/008

October 10, 2018
H.E. Ms. Evren Dagdelen Akgiin
The Embassy of the Republic of Turkey
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary

Your Excellency,
RE: Invitation to attend the 5" Thailand Halal Assembly 2018

Attachment: 1. Agenda
2. Reply form
3. Thailand Halal Assembly Brochure

It is our distinct pleasure to invite Your Excellency to attend the Opening Ceremony of the
“5™ Thailand Halal Assembly 2018 on Friday, December 14, 2018 at 14.00 hrs. at the Bangkok
International Trade and Exhibition Center (BITEC), Bangkok.

The Halal Science Center Chulalongkorn University (HSC-CU) in collaboration with the
Central Islamic Council of Thailand (CICOT) and the Halal Standard Institute of Thailand (HSIT)
will be hosting the 5" Thailand Halal Assembly 2018 between December 14 — 16, 2018 at BITEC,
Bangna under the main theme *“Precision Halalization in the Bioeconomy Era.”

Agriculture has always been Thailand’s strength, and hence ‘Bioeconomy’ should play an
important role in the country’s future economic system, integrating technologies which respect
environment and cultural differences, applying precision farming, and bettering human and animal
food production from renewable biological resources. ‘Precision Halalization,” on the other hand,
focuses on the integration of Halalization into standardization, science, technology, and innovation.

The Thailand Halal Assembly 2018 encompasses two imgortant events: the 11" Halal
Science, Industry and Business International Conference 2018 (11™ HASIB 2018) and Thailand
International Halal Expo 2018 (TIHEX). Both events include both Thai and international entrepreneur
meetings, international conferences on Halal accreditation from global Halal accreditation bodies,
business globalization, relevant exhibitions, and academic presentations in Halal Science.

In addition to attending the Opening Ceremony, we also would like to invite Your Excellency
and your representatives to join the Welcoming Dinner at The Al Meroz Hotel, Bangkok at 19.00 hrs.
It would be appreciated if you could confirm your participation by October 31, 2018.

Moreover, we would like to ask for your assistance in contacting the entrepreneurs and/or
business partners in your country to participate in our International Halal 2018 (TIHEX) between
December 14-16, 2018 to exhibit and promote the Halal products of your country at the same venue.
Additional details are attached herewith this letter.

We hope that you will be able to attend the Opening Ceremony of the 5™ Thailand Halal
Assembly 2018 and the Welcoming Dinner.

Should there be any query, please contact Ms. Jasmin Manee or Ms. Waranya Ridmad by
phone at +66 2 218-1054 ext. 217-219 or by email at info.thailandhalalassembly@gmail.com.

We look forward to seeing you on December 14, 2018.

YO(.II’S sincerely,
7

Assoc. Professor Dr. Winai Dahlan
Chairman of the Organizing Committee, Thailand Halal Assembly 2018



